

#### **CONHS STUDENT HIGHLIGHTS**









The lab staff and Professor Harrel received training on the use of our two new Obstetric Mixed Reality HoloLens. By synchronizing holograms with the physical world, Obstetric MR allows students to see inside the VICTORIA birthing simulator to observe the dynamic physiology underlying difficult deliveries. For more information, please follow this link:

https://www.gaumard.com/obstetricmr/



CONHS nursing students from Care of Children & Families (Pediatrics) Course at TAMUCC recently participating in their teaching project presentations to campus students. Thank you CONHS Assistant Professor, Dr. Adrienne Platt and ECDC School Nurse Angie Guerrero, for your leadership and support of our amazing students.



#### **CONHS FACULTY HIGHLIGHTS**







Dr. Kelly Lee was awarded a \$12,000 Research Enhancement award for her project entitled Evaluating Perceived Stress, Self-Efficacy, Resilience Among Advanced Registered Nurse Practitioners Under the Prolonged COVID-19 Pandemic

Congratulations to Dr. Heather DeGrande on being selected for the Faculty-in-Residence Program.

To read full TAMUCC Announcement, please click below: https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/track? uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:7c06068e-e96c-39b9-9d66-b2591e03cacc



## Podcast

Dr. Monahan was a guest on "Physician Residents Shadowing a Certified WOC Nurse to Develop Interprofessional Competencies: A Quality Improvement Project" which has been published in the Wound, Ostomy, Continence podcast, WOCTALK. Click below to listen:





Congratulations to Rosario Garcia on becoming the new BSN Coordinator!





#### **CONHS ANNOUNCEMENTS**



#### **CONHS Photo Shoot**

We are updating the CONHS website and would like to have your picture updated in the TAMUCC directory.

To schedule your appointment with TAMUCC MARCOM, please use the link below:

https://calendly.com/tamuccphoto/marcomstudio-headshots?month=2022-03

DON'T FORGET

#### 2022 FACULTY & STAFF GIVING CAMPAIGN

It is that time of year when we all have the opportunity to give to the university. You can contribute as little as a one-time \$5.00 donation or as much as you want. You can give to various scholarship funds, Izzy's pantry, or dozens of other options.

Please join me in helping us achieve the goal of 100 % participation.

To access the form for payroll deduction and information about the many options,

Click on:

https://www.tamucc.edu/institutional-advancement/payroll-deduction/

If you have questions, please contact Pam Greene at pamela.greene@tamucc.edu
Thank\$!





### **CONHS COMMUNICATIONS**



## MEWSLETTER SUBMISSIOMS

Newsletter request can be emailed to Pamela at

pamela.ortiz1@tamucc.edu.

**Content Examples:** 

**Student Events Activites and** 

Meetings, Skills Lab Activities,

**Faculty and Staff** 

Accomplishments, and Upcoming

Events "Save the Date" items, etc.



# TO FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA TO FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA TO FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA TO FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA

**CLICK BELOW** 

